
MODERN SCHOOL,GREATER NOIDA 

Circular No. : MSGN/CFO/22-23/16 DATE 06/10/22 

CIRCULAR 

Dear parents, 

As the sparkling festival of light is here, we would like to share the joy and cheer of the festive 
season with you through our "Diwali Mahotsav' on Sunday, 16" October 2022. Your glorious 
presence is all what we are looking forward to make our celebration really special and 

memorable. May the charm of shimmering diyas and lamps make this Diwali the best Diwali for 

you. Wishing you a very happy and prosperous Diwali. 

The countdown sor our Diwali Makotsav has started and we cannot be more excited! We rely 

on you in order to make this event a grand success. This celebration of joy and light must 

depiet our culture and tradition through joyous dance and music. To add more to the glitter 
and spark of the celebration, we are looking for parent volunteers for dance performance on 
Sunday, 16tk Cctober to mesmerise our visitors. If you are interested to perform, kindly 
contact the school front desk latest by Friday, 7*" October for more information. 

Timings:04:00 P.M to 08:00 P.M 

Venue: MODERN SCHOOL GROUND 

Please Note: Do not register through Google Forms or any other form as your entry is without 

registration 2nd through Students ID card only. 

Kindly carry the sehool I card for the entry. 

FOR ANY QUERY: CONTACT NUMBER 9599777167 

PFA OF THE INVITATION 

REGARDS 

MODERN SCHOOL, GREATER NOIDA 
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